
Please work to update our system away from unfairness so that votes count equally. I support 
efforts toward a popular vote and campaign reform, including HB 2927. This is a serious 
responsibility you have to serve the public you were elected to serve. Thank you. 
Respectfully, 
Kimba Munson 
4003 NE 71st Ave 
Portland, OR 97213 
Sent from my iPhone 
Please excuse any errors or brevity! 
 


